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Good afternoon,
 
Please review the Shoreline Exemption Permit applied for by Dave Schuler (SX-22-00014) for
construction of a single family residence outside of the 115’ setback from Lake Cle Elum.  Please
submit any comments by July 21, 2022 at 5pm.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Internal link: SX-22-00014 Shuler
 
Thank you!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

mailto:rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:kelee.hodges.pw@co.kittitas.wa.us
file:////kitnt/department/teams/CDS/Projects/Shoreline/Shoreline%20Exemptions/SX%202022/SX-22-00014%20Shuler
mailto:rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us





